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Removing the cap on savings accounts will reduce the limitations that people with 

disabilities have to work under. It is so hard to balance all of that and not go over 

Medicare limits, Medicaid limits that are very restrictive. It is a diss incentive to work 

actually. Removing these limitations would be very helpful and allow people with 

disabilities to work closer to their capacity and around their disability without having to 

worry about losing all benefits if they go over some dollar amount. Thank you. 


